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Thursday 27th June 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Halton and Chester class will be visiting Delamere Forest on Tuesday 9th July 2024. On the trip, the children 
will walk through the forest to find The Gruffalo characters and take part in a forest craft workshop.  
 
Please note the following trip details: 

• Children will be travelling by coach. 

• Children will leave school at 9:15am and return to school for 3pm.  

• Children are allowed to wear their own clothes. Please ensure they have long sleeves and long 

bottoms on as there will be hazards such as brambles, nettles and ticks. If your child is not in the 

correct clothing, they may risk not being able to take part in some activities. 

• Please ensure your child wears a sunhat and suitable walking shoes.  

• Please note, children will get muddy during their activities. 

• Please ensure your child has suncream on prior to arriving at school.  

• Your child will need a bottle of water.  

• Children will be provided with a school lunch, unless you would like to provide them with one from 

home.  

• We will ask for a contribution of £10 per child, this can be payable via the school gateway app or in 

cash at the school office. Please note if there are not enough contributions this trip may not be able to 

go ahead.  

 
Please complete the consent form and return to school with the £10 contribution by Friday 5th July 2024 
to give permission, if this consent form is not completed your child will be unable to attend this trip.  
 
All letters that are issued for upcoming trips and events will now also be posted on our school website 
under the ‘Letters’ tab.  
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 
Miss H Melarangi 
Headteacher. 


